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5915 Glennor Road, Baltimore MD 21239
From the desk of Mr. Peinert
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Parent or Guardian,
You are invited to a parent-teacher conference to discuss the progress of your student is making this year in Social Studies.  Their grade for the quarter will be finalized the following day.  All 7th grade teachers will be available at this time as well to discuss you student’s progress.  Thanks and hope to see you on the 24th. Also current student grade and missing work for Social Studies is attached on the back.
Join us on:  Conference RSVP
	Check  One Box Please			
               I will attend
[image: ]    I will not attend 
Parent Name:   
_________________________________________

Parent Signature:   


Contact #:  ________________________________





Date- January 24, 2019
Time- 5:00pm – 7:00pm
Place- Mr. Peinert’s Room A123 
Please fill out the RSVP and return it: 
ASAP
Thank you and the teams looks forward 
to meeting with each of you. 

COMMENTS:
                         
Yours in Education, Mr. Peinert
PLEASE SIGN AND BRING BACK ASAP
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